




To Whom It May  Concern,

We live at 2001 Monument avenue. We are on the busy corner of Meadow and
Monument. We would like the commission to consider letting us replace our existing
fence with an 8 foot tall fence versus replacing it with the standard 6.5 height. Being that
we are on the firetruck route, we would love to put up a taller fence for noise as well
privacy, being that the 6 foot height still allows people to look into our backyard. We
have three small children and are concerned about their safety. That said, we would like
to put up a simple wood fence that would mimic the existing fence in its simple design
but would be a bit more sturdy in nature. We have included reference photos below of
the existing fence (which is falling down and rotting) as well as reference photos of what
we would like to replace it with. Double sided, simple slats, no caps etc.

Thank you for your consideration,

Thomas Naughton and Jordan Chouteau
757 343 8229 / 214 289 9454



EXISTING FENCE:



REFERENCE FOR NEW FENCE
We would like to install a simple wood fence with no caps. We would like to do panelling on
either side to make the fence sturdier. We will have a gate made of the same material with a
simple latch.
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